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5 February 2019 

Re:  Year 4 Excursion to Waste Management Facility, Caboolture 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 4 Students 

As part of this term’s inquiry into waste management and sustainability, an excursion has been 

planned to the Waste Management Facility at Caboolture.  The excursion will inform students of 

the waste management processes in the Moreton Bay Shire and give them an opportunity to 

develop ideas about the impact of waste on our world and how effective we manage waste 

disposal. Students will be encouraged to consider ways waste can be reduced and how waste 

management might be improved to ensure a more sustainable future. 

 

The details of this excursion are outlined below, and a Parent Consent/Medical Form has been 

attached for you to complete and return to your child’s classroom teacher by Wednesday 13 

February 2019. 

 

Please Note:  It is a legal requirement that Parent Consent/Medical Forms be returned prior to the 

Excursion.  It is the school’s requirement that this be returned by Wednesday 13 February 2019.  If 

your child’s form is not received by this date, they will not be able to attend the Excursion. 

 

When: Monday 18 February 2019 

Leaving:  9:00am 

Returning:  11:30am 

Transport: Bus 

Where: Moreton Bay Regional Council Waste Management Facility, 

51 McNaught Road, Caboolture 

Purpose: To inform students about waste management processes and practices to 

help reduce waste. Students will view how waste is handled at the facility 

and take part in activities organised by the facility. 

What to Wear: Sports Uniform, Sport Shoes, School Hat 

What to Bring:  Water bottle and hat 

Please ensure that all medications for your child are clearly labelled and are handed to the 

teachers on the morning of the excursion. 

We need 3 Parent Volunteers for the excursion.  Please contact Mrs Witham no later than 

Wednesday 13 February 2019 if you would like to help out. You can speak to Mrs Witham 

personally or via email at lwitham@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au . 

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact us to discuss further. 

Yours sincerely 

Lynda Witham & Becky Farrell 

Year 4 Agile Learning Lab Teachers 
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